

October 17, 2023

Kathy Hunter, Acting Executive Director and Secretary Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission PO Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98504-4720

Received Records Management Oct 17, 2023

Dear Ms. Hunter:

Enclosed are proposed revisions to Tariff #7 for Torre Refuse & Recycling, LLC (G-260). The purpose of this filing is to increase Item 230 disposal rates for debris going to the Graham Road landfill.

If I can be of any further assistance, please contact me at 509-822-4983 or 509-252-3500 (fax) or at johnl@sunshinedisposal.com.

Respectfully,

John Lloyd

Chief Financial Officer